From: Jessica Reeves [mailto:jsheareeves@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:58 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Cc: Steve Reeves <brookhilld4@gmail.com>

Subject: Letter of Objection

Good Morning Mr. MacEwen,
Attached is a letter of objection formally opposing the D.P. Murphy Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet
in Borden-Carleton.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Steve & Jessica Reeves
902 439-2163



